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MIND CENTER DIRECTOR TO DISCUSS FINDINGS ON BRAIN AGING 
  
Media contact: Jack Mazurak at (601) 984-1970 or jmazurak@umc.edu. Photos can be found here. 
 
 
JACKSON, Miss. – Dr. Thomas Mosley, Billy S. Guyton Distinguished Professor and director of The MIND 
Center, will give a talk, “Brain Aging:  Insights from Population-Based Studies at UMMC,” on Friday, Oct. 
4, at 11 a.m. in Classroom 7A, located in the original UMMC Hospital building. It is free and open to the 
public. 
 
Through his decades of innovative research, Dr. Mosley has become an internationally recognized expert 
in brain aging and cognitive decline. The lecture is part of the Department of Psychiatry and Human 
Behavior’s grand rounds. 
 
Members of the public may park in Garage A, walk behind the School of Nursing building and enter the 
School of Medicine. Turn immediately left through the sliding glass doors then right to the elevators at 
the back of the building. Proceed to floor seven and follow the signs to Classroom 7A. 
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Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be removed from this 
list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to: jmazurak@umc.edu. 

The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only academic medical 
center. UMMC encompasses five health science schools, including medicine, nursing, health related 
professions, dentistry and graduate studies, as well as the site where University of Mississippi pharmacy 
students do their clinical training. The Medical Center’s health-care enterprise includes five hospitals and 
University Physicians, the faculty group practice. The Medical Center’s threefold mission is to educate 
tomorrow’s health-care professionals, conduct innovative research to improve human health, and to 
provide the highest quality care available to the state’s population. A major goal of the Medical Center is 
the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the elimination of health disparities. For more 
information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at (601) 984-1100 or umc.edu/publicaffairs 
 
 


